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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Tea and Tapestry Friday 8 September 2023 

 

We would like to invite you into school on Friday 8 September at 2:30pm for a short 

Tapestry information session with Mrs Barron. Tapestry is our online platform which we 

use in EYFS.   

 

If you have any queries, please see Mrs Barron.  We hope that you can join us and we 

look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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